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People with questions about New York State's new gun-control law (NY SAFE Act) can
visit www.nysafeact.com or call the toll-free number (855) 529-4867.  The website
has a question-and-answer section, plus photographs of weapons to help gun owners
understand if their gun will now be classified as an assault weapon. 

Those who own what is now considered an assault weapon must register with the
New York State Police within one year, beginning April 15.  Registration is free.

To access the governor's website regarding the NY SAFE Act, please click here.

Pistol license holders can protect their privacy by filling out a Public Records
Exemption form.  For that information, please click here. 
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